s.8. "GRANSHA"

The new Owner has been introduced by
Mr. Jeliffe of Messrs., Cordran. He is taking
the ship over tomorrow and concludes an interim
certificate following drydocking will be issued
by the Newcastle Surveyors.

He would appreciate a final certificate
from the Office when the report has been received

and checked.

»

5th October, 1959.
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